
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Pledge Season Update  
On Sunday, we wrapped up our pledge drive and giving sermon series.  I would like to 
extend a heartfelt thank you to all of you who submitted your pledge cards.  If you were 
unable to turn in a pledge card, do not fear, we will still gratefully accept any pledge 
cards that did not yet make it to the office.  It is our plan to share an update on December 
15 about our pledge drive and our budget forecast for 2025.  So, it is important that we 
receive any outstanding pledges in the near future so that we are able to present an 
accurate 2025 budget forecast.  Additional pledge cards and envelopes can be found by 
the bulletins at the back of the church in the Narthex this Sunday, or you may contact the 
office directly .  

Thank you, again, for your attention and support of the mission of Christ 
Church Anglican.   
 
Volunteers NEEDED!  
Our 8am service is healthy with a consistent number of attendees each Sunday.  Praise 
God!  We do find, however, that we are in need of additional volunteers to maintain 
some key positions at this service.  If you would be available to occasionally help with 
ushering, sound, or welcoming please reach out to the ministry leads listed here:  Kevin 
Jones (Usher) kjones.phx@gmail.com Chris Hott (Sound) chott@gmail.com  Debbie 
Moudy (Welcomers) dmoudy1@gmail.com   Thank you! 
 
All Saints Day Celebrated 
Sunday, November 3 | All Day | Lots Going On! 
The Feast of All Saints’ provides a dedicated day to call to memory those saints who have 
led the way before us. We honor the example of their lives and deaths and rejoice in the 
continued communion with them through membership and participation in the body of 
Christ. 

• Please make plans to attend our All Saints Family Gathering from 
5-7pm.  Dinner and Drinks will be provided for all.  Please make 
sure to sign up so that we prepare enough food for 
all.  Sign-up here  

• Men will gather outside for a special guest speaker Mark Upton to hear about his 
story and work with Christian Family Care   

• Women will gather in the Parish Hall for a presentation on “Photo Organization: 
Simple and Done” We will talk about digitizing old media, cloud storage, software 
for creating photo projects and photo restoration. Enjoy your photos again and 
leave a legacy through photos and stories in a way that is simple, manageable, 
and stress free.  

 
Godly Play Open House 
Sunday | November 3 | 4:15 – 5 pm | Room 11 
Adults! Come experience a lesson, have your questions answered, and be entered into a 
Godly Play Raffle! The lucky winner will receive a gift that supports Liturgical Living! 
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Senior Adult Luncheon  
Thursday, November 7 | Noon | Parish Hall  
The next Senior Luncheon is coming up! Don Street, who has been a long time member 
of Christ Church Anglican, will be the guest speaker. In keeping with the bountiful theme 
of Thanksgiving, the luncheon is "pot luck".  Please RSVP to Debbie Moudy, at 
dmoudy1@gmail.com, no later than Monday, Nov. 4th and let her know what you will be 
bringing, i.e. main dish, casserole, veggie, salad, or dessert. 
 
Generational Healing Eucharist  Sunday, November 10 | 4:00 pm | Sanctuary   
What is a generational healing Eucharist?  It is a Eucharistic worship service 
dedicated to healing patterns in our family lines that have contributed to present-day 
problems. We thank God for blessings passed down to us through past generations. We 
surrender to Jesus patterns of sickness and iniquity for healing and cleansing. In prayer, 
we listen for His words of love, truth, wisdom, and insight.  Friends and family are 
welcome! Questions? Contact Laura Mitchell at lpmitch05@gmail.com. 
 
2025 Vestry Nominating Process: 
Do you know a dedicated CCA member who has a spiritual gift or skill that he/she would 
want to use for the good of the church and the Kingdom of God as a member of the 
CCA Vestry? The Vestry has appointed a nominating committee to identify a slate 
of Vestry candidates who will stand for election at the Annual Meeting in January. The 
two current Vestry members with terms expiring at the end of this year — Jen 
Hinsberger and Jonathan Olson — have been joined by two former Vestry members — 
Julie Bennett and Mark Kaech — to form the nominating committee. The committee is 
inviting members of CCA to pray about possible Vestry candidates and to pass along any 
suggestions, recommendations, or questions about Vestry requirements to the 
committee chair, Jonathan Olson, at jonathan.olson@gmail.com. 
 
Toddler Storytime   
Toddler Storytime meets every Friday at 10:00AM in newly renovated Room 8! Children 
4 and under and their guardians are invited to join us for stories, songs, crafts, and 
snacks!  
 
Children’s Sunday School room assignments are as follows:  
PreK-1st Grade | Room 8  
2nd – 3rd Grades | Room 13  
4th – 5th Grades | Room 11  
 
Morning Adult Formation, 9:15-10:15 AM 
Membership Class | Room 7 | September 22 – December 15   
Membership and confirmation is a two-semester journey through the Christian 
worldview, the Apostles’ Creed, the Lord’s Prayer, the Ten Commandments, and 
Anglican worship. It culminates in the participant’s confirmation or reception as a 
member of CCA and the Anglican Church in North America. 
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New Class Starting Soon! Estate Planning for Young Families  
Sunday Mornings | November 10 & 17 | Parish Hall  
Do you need a will or estate plan for your family? Join Rick Lundin for a practical step-
by-step guide to estate planning. Rick has practiced law for 30 years and will give you the 
guidance and documents you can use to set up your estate plan for your family and 
heirs.  
 
Theology on Tap  
Thursday, Nov 14 | 7pm | Changing Hands Bookstore 300 W. Camelback   
Our next meeting features Dr. Peter Gurry and his presentation on the New Testament. 
Have you ever wondered why the Bible is made up of 66 books, how we got a canon, or 
why we have over 100 different English translations? Or, have you ever been challenged 
about the authenticity of the Bible and want to know more about its origins? Do you 
worry that we cannot trust the Bible? If so, then join us for this Fall’s Theology on Tap 
series, “How We Got the Bible.” Each of these meetings, held in the Meeting Room at 
Changing Hands Bookstore (300 W. Camelback), will address these questions as well as 
provide a robust overview of Old Testament and New Testament textual criticism by the 
esteemed founders of the Text and Canon Institute. 
 
Courageous Men of Friday Mornings 
Fridays | 6:15 AM | Parish Hall 
Every week, we will explore twelve facets of Christian spirituality and delve into what it 
means to have a genuine relationship with God. We will take a comprehensive approach 
to deepening our faith by His grace. Each morning will start with Morning Prayer, 
followed by a teaching session and formation groups. 
 
Wednesday Nights at CCA 
Schedule of the Evening – drop-ins are always welcome: 
5:00-5:30 Choristers (ages 4 – 7th grade) 
5:15-6:15 Dinner in the Parish Hall 
6:15-7:30 Classes, Kid’s Club and Youth Group 
 
Livestreaming 
Our 10:30 a.m. service is now livestreamed. Subscribe to our YouTube channel 
@christchurchanglican8173 and you will receive notifications when the service is live or 
you can access the recorded sermon later.  
 
DONATION OPTIONS 

Flower Donations 
If you would like to donate flowers in celebration or thanksgiving of a birthday, 
anniversary, or in memory of a loved one, etc., contact the church office at 
office@christchurchphoenix.org. A suggested donation for flowers is $50. All donations 
are tax deductible. 
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Zelle Donations through Your Bank 
Christ Church Anglican accepts online donations made via Zelle. If your bank uses Zelle 
(other bank versions of this type of payment are not yet available to us) as an online bill 
payment option you may send a donation to Christ Church Anglican by entering the 
following email giving@christchurchphoenix.org and the donation will be made directly 
to CCA’s account with no extra fees. This is our favorite method of accepting online 
donations. 
 
Online Giving through our Website  
Credit Cards and PayPal donations are accepted through our website. Go to 
www.christchurchphoenix.org, select the “Giving” option at the top, and click on the 
Donate Online box. Note that donations made this way are subject to a 2.2% credit card 
fee and we do not receive the full amount. 
 
US Mail 
If you prefer to send a check via US Mail, please use the following address: 

Christ Church Anglican  
PO Box 10219 
Phoenix, AZ 85064-0219 
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